

The Minutes of the committee meeting of the Loughborough Students' Archery club, held on 26/04/07

The meeting opened at 18:04

1. Attendance
 - a. Present: Jon, James, Tim, Chris B, Phil M, Phil G, Ash
 - b. Apologies for Absence: Sam
 - c. Absent: none
2. The minutes of the last meeting were passed.
 - a. Last Meeting's Action Points:
 - **Jon** to choose a date for BUSA practice shoot
 - **Ian** to emailed Lynn RE Summer Shooting as we are currently shooting
 - **Sam** is organising many socials, speaking to Swan about Skittles (Jon: "Got his leg")
 - **James** sorted out remaining forms
 - **James & Ian** development plan – not complete (Phil G: "Jon got one side of the heart, I got the other")
3. Main Business
 - a. Committee Training – **Ash** and **Phil G** to attend 10.15 – 11.15
 - b. Outdoor Shooting – currently on Towers, move to Cayley ASAP, preferably before exams.
 - c. BUTTS
 - i. Oxford – Bus booked, list ready to send off, Doug top pick up keys.
 - ii. Cambridge – bus booked, **Doug** to drive, team needed
 - iii. AGM – No problem with minutes, name not to be MUAL. Chris wants BUSA Toucan & Toxopholy Challenge League (BuTTS), James agrees toxopholy is a better word but believes Birmingham are weird, general consensus, Birmingham are bizarre.
 - d. BUSA –Team to be organised by 7th, practice shoot May/June, Introduce Timed Fita Rounds
 - e. Competitions – no competitions chosen
 - f. Socials – Discussed above ("James is a spoon; I want to see his murdered rat")
 - g. Field Course – James written proposal for 14 targets (12 to double up for Fita)

(Jon is disappointed that a field course is not in a field. Chris wants a fibre glass bear, now he wants a polar bear as they are bigger than grizzly bears.)

4. Other Business

- a. BUSA –Team to be organised by 7th, practice shoot May/June, Introduce Timed Fita Rounds
- b. IMS archery to be made simple like Ian (James: “Genius”). Held Sat 19th May, Tim and Phil M to help out.
(Got him pinned, good old groin shot)

5. Shooting Times:

- a. Mon 30th - Phil G
- b. Tues 1ST – Phil M 4-9pm
- c. Wed 2nd – James
- d. Thurs 3rd - Ash
- e. Fri 4th – cancelled?
- f. Sat 5th – Cancelled
- g. Sun 6th – Mike?
- h. Mon 7th - cancelled
- i. Tues 8th - Doug?
- j. Wed 9th – Phil M
- k. Thurs 10th - Ash (+committee meeting)
- l. Fri 11th – Phil G
- m. Sat 12th - James
- n. Sun 13th - ?

6. Discussion concerning the brutal shooting of animals including a pigeon in mid flight.

- a. Confirmation of next meeting
 - i. Proposed for 10/05/07
- c. Meeting Closed: 18:52